PUBLIC FILE

WLIV AM 920 & WLIV FM 104.7

The Overton County executives office has announced that plans are
underway for the construction of a new county services office
building to be located between West Main Street and West Broad
Street, approximately one block off the court house aqure and
across Broad Street from the Community Center.

In addition to new and spacious offices for our country
government, the new facility will also feature 75 parking spaces
which can no only be used during office hours for the county
services building but also can be used as additional parking for
events held at the Community Center.

The facility will be more handicap-friendly, more economical to
heat and cool, and more centrally located for public access.

WLIV AM & FM feaured an interview with Overton County
Executive Ben Danner in which Mr. Danner talked at length of
how the privately-funded facility came to be and how he sees it
helping county government better serve the citizens.

Both WLIV AM & WLIV FM broadcast this information as part
of our Focus On Community public affairs feature in order to make
make citizens of our community aware of this planned new facility.

Placed in the public file M : Z , 2018.

This particular program material was carried on:

WLIVAM () WLIVEM () BOTH ()




